Bob-

The attached bridge profile meets “BNSF / UP Guidelines for Rail Grade Separation Projects”.  

I understand that the permanent vertical clearance will exceed 23’4” above TOR, and be somewhat more than that due to the arch of the beams.

I understand that there will be no falsework, rather the beams will be flown in when the piers are set.  

thanks

Rusty Olson

Project Engineer

BNSF Rwy

Seattle WA



From: Boston, Bob (UTC) [mailto:bboston@utc.wa.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2009 4:19 PM
To: Olson, Rusty G
Subject: Chambers Creek Vertical Clearance Waiver
Hi Rusty,

Pierce County has submitted a waiver request of our vertical clearance rule for a construction project involving a pedestrian overpass at Chambers Creek between Tacoma and Steilacoom.  During construction, the vertical clearance will not be less than 21’ 6” which is the BNSF minimum.  Our vertical clearance rule requires 22’6”, so a waiver will be required.  After construction is completed the permanent vertical clearance will be 23’4”.  I have attached their waiver request and engineering drawing for your review.  It doesn’t appear that there will be any close clearance, even during construction, directly over the rails.  The structure above the rails is supposed to be a one-piece girder that will be set in place during the latter part of the construction.

If this project meets with BNSF approval, I need to have an e-mail indicating approval so I can get a docket order prepared for our June 25 open meeting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at either of the numbers listed below or by e-mail.

Thanks,

Bob Boston

Operation Lifesaver State Coordinator

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Rail road Safety Division

Office: 360-664-1264

Cell: 360-701-1615

